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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Didn’t our Y5/Y6 Hart news team do well at writing a newsletter last week. I hope you enjoyed reading it as much as I did! 
 
Eight weeks into this academic year and already new friendships have been formed, new experiences have been lived,      
progress is being seen, challenges have been attempted, confidence has grown and ideas have been shared! 
  
It has been a busy first half term and our school life has been as active as ever. It is hard to imagine life in our schools now 
without all of our new pupils who become part of the Hart school family.  
 
This week the children enjoyed a visit from the author, Stephanie Matthews. It was lovely to see many of children eager to 
read her book, ‘Frank The Sawfish’.  
 
Well done to the attendance HEROs for this half term and we hope to have many more next term! 
 
One of our school values is 'thankfulness' and we end this half term with a thought on how thankful we are to have the       
wonderful opportunities in our school and that our school community, staff, parents, governors and families all work together 
to help provide all of the opportunities that we can to develop our children into the wonderful people that we are so proud of.  
 
Next term is an exciting half term and Parent Diaries have been emailed out to families. If you have any questions or queries, 
please speak to the class teacher or Miss Leighton. 
 
Once again, if you can spare a tin or bag of pasta (non perishable food) for foodbank, our Y3/Y4 children will be taking the 
groceries to the foodbank the first week back. 
 
We hope that all of our families have a lovely half term break and get some time to spend together as a family and the    
weather is kind to let our children get outdoors and enjoy lots of fresh air and exercise.  If you are enjoying early Bonfire 
Night Celebrations we hope that they are fun filled.  
 

We look forward to seeing everyone back safe and well on Monday 4th November. 

Kindest regards  

 
Mrs. Hill  
Head Teacher 
 
   
 
                                     

A Message from the Head of School 

Award Winners... 
 

Star of the Week for w/e 25.10.19 
Early Years - …Amelie Cooper 
Year 1/2 - …Lacee Anderson 

Year 3/4 - …Victor Scott 
Year 5/6 - ...Oliver Lund 

 

Golden Quill for w/e 25.10.19 
Early Years - Reme Pearson 

Year 1/2 - Dylan Clarke 
Year 3/4 - Olivia Coverdale 

Year 5/6 - Anabelle Hedley-Price 

 
Maths Award for w/e 25.10.19 

Early Years - Theo Beha 
Year 1/2 - Harley Lewandowski 

Year 3/4 - Charles Bird 
Year 5/6 - Felicity Metcalf 

 

Hart Citizen for w/e 25.10.19 
Early Years - Theo Errington 

Year 1/2 - Aadhyasri Kandregula 
Year 3/4 - Charlie Douglas 

Year 5/6 - Isaac Bage 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 
 

 

Event Calendar Autumn 2—2019/20  
Sent separately via email and this is also available on our School website: 

www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 
 
PD days this year: Friday 13th December’19, Monday 1st June’20 and 
Monday 20th July’20. 
 
Information: May bank holiday 2020, has moved from Monday 4th May to Fri-
day 8th May to mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day, this has been changed by 
the government. 
 
Important Dates for 2020 
Y6 SATS: 11th May - 14th May 2020 
Y2 SATS: May 2020 
Y1 Phonics: 8th June - 12th June 2020 
Y4 Multiplication Check: 8th June - 29th June 2020 
Pupils need to attend school on these dates to enable them to complete 
these assessments.  

http://www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk/

